P4/5M – Week 9 (Term 3)
Week beginning Monday, 15th June 2020
Hi P4/5M
How are you?  I hope you all are keeping safe and keeping healthy.  I’m still missing all of you.  The weather was lovely this weekend and Sunday was glorious! I hope you found time to go out and enjoy the great weather
How are you all getting on with school work?  This week will be our last week for online learning.  Ben’s school is the same so both boys are very pleased with that news.  Unfortunately, because Harry is in P6 and if the transfer test remains, then Harry will still have to do some work over the summer but at least we won’t have to do school work every day!  I think everyone is getting tired now and will be ready for their break.  
Have you done anything nice recently that you would like to share with me.  I would love to hear your news.  Tuesday, 9th of June was my husband’s birthday and for his birthday treat he wanted to order in a Chinese take-away …… it was delicious and I didn’t have to cook! On Saturday we went to Portrush.  I took bread and butter with me and I bought chips from the chip shop and ate chip butties (sandwiches) on the beach.  The chips were the nicest I’ve tasted in a long time! We took kites with us but unfortunately it wasn’t windy enough to fly the kites so we just went for a long walk along the beach instead.  It was lovely to get out and get some fresh sea air.  
Next week I won’t be posting any new work.  All the activities I’ve posted on line will remain there if you ever want to go back and try some of the activities.  During the week I’m going to be uploading special messages from Mrs Conly, Tanya and Gillian.  They have missed you so much too so please look out for their messages and an end of term message from me.  Below is an outline of activities for you to try.  I haven’t put as much on this week as I know you are all getting tired.

Literacy
On the 12th June a very special little girl called Anne Frank was born.  I’ve uploaded some Literacy activities about Anne Frank and her very famous diary.
On BBC Bitesize there is a short video on Anne Frank.  This is a good wee video to introduce you to the character. Ive uploaded a 
· Reading activity
· A comprehension 
· A creative Writing task.
You may want to use these tasks or perhaps you would like to do your own research on the life of Anne Frank.
For Grammar this week I’ve uploaded work on commas.
You should find a powerpoint and a variety of worksheets on using commas.
Numeracy
[bookmark: _GoBack]Number work – this week I’ve uploaded some multiplication using grid method.  You will find 2 documents.  Refer back to last week’s numeracy sheet if you get stuck.

TWAU – NEW TOPIC – Out of Africa.  (Please see separate note detailing activities for each week).  We are on week 4.  This week we will be learning about Egyptian Mummies.  I will upload these as a separate document again.  
RE – this week we finish off the story of Joseph.  There is a lovely video to watch on YouTube called ‘Superbook – Joseph and Pharaoh’s Dream – Season 2 Episode 2 – Full episode.  It lasts for 26.51min
I’ve uploaded 2 worksheets to finish off this story and a powerpoint too.

Have a great week.When the auto-complete results are available, use the up and down arrows to review and Enter to select. Touch device users can explore by touch or with swipe gestures.

Mrs Kim McLaughlin xx



 
	

